
Children’s Health Queensland Hospital and Health Service

Participation principles and nomination form

Engagement Reference Group

1. Purpose 
The purpose of the Your Voice, Our Future Engagement 

Reference Group is to: 

•  Provide a channel for communicating about the Your Voice, 

Our Future program and encouraging participation from a 

wide range of stakeholders.  

•  Provide insight and guidance about the effectiveness of 

engagement mechanisms during the Your Voice, Our Future 

initiative and ways of improving participation. 

•   Review and offer constructive feedback on engagement materials 

which may be used for the Your Voice, Our Future initiative.

The Your Voice, Our Future Engagement Reference Group will be 

a ‘virtual’ group with email and on-line the principal forms of 

communication.

2. Participation principles
It is expected that members of the Your Voice,  

Our Future Engagement Reference group will:

1.  Be willing to work collaboratively and constructively with  

a diverse range of people

2.  Have a passion for creating an exciting future for Children’s 

Health Queensland and children’s health 

3.  (a) Have a current or past relationship with Children’s Health 

Queensland (e.g. as a staff member, volunteer, patient, 

consumer or family); or  

(b) Be representative of a consumer or community group 

with established networks

4.  Be responsive to requests for comments/feedback  

and ideas.

The ‘Your Voice, Our Future’ Engagement Reference Group will be a ‘virtual’ group 

with email and on-line the principal forms of communication. 

Name:

Role and/or 
relationship:

Phone: Email:

Please comment below on how you feel you could contribute, in alignment with the participation principles?

Please advise if you would need additional support to actively participate in this group 

Nominations are requested by Friday, 22 January 2016.  

These can be sent directly to CHQ_YourVoice@health.qld.gov.au

Your Voice, Our Future Engagement Reference Group nomination form
Nominations are open to staff, consumers, patients, volunteers and community representatives.


